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  Middle East Peace Ambassadors Meet in Albania 
 
 
Tirana, Albania—Ambassadors for Peace 
from the Middle East and North Africa held a 
special consultation over 
three days. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-France Interfaith Meeting Focuses on Youth 
 
 
Paris, France—Dialogue & Alliance held its 
monthly interfaith meeting on "Youth and 
Spiritual Awakening.” 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-UK Holds ‘United We Stand’ Meeting 
 
 
Birmingham, United Kingdom—A diverse 
audience of 130 attended an interfaith meeting 
at the Al-Mahdi Institute. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Norway Hosts ‘Nordic Seminar’ for Peace 
 
 
Oslo, Norway—UPF observed International 
Day for Tolerance by discussing “Principles of 
Peace.”  
 

  

  

  



 

 

  UPF-Italy Reviews Summit 2022 and Leadership Conference 
 
 
Rome, Italy—An intelligence and security 
advisor gave his impressions of the Summit 
2022 and Leadership Conference held in 
Seoul.  
 

  

  

  

  In Memoriam: Pelé 
 
 
UPF joins the world in offering condolences to 
the family of Brazilian soccer legend, Pele, 
winner of a record three World Cups, who died 
on December 29, 2022.   
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

FEB 1: United Nations World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 21: UPF-UK: With Rising China-US Tensions, Is 

There Chance for Dialogue with the DPRK 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


